## Lars-Christer Olsson President of the European Leagues

Madrid, 7 September 2018

Dear Lars,

As I announced during the Board of Directors held yesterday in Copenhagen, proceeds by means of the present document to notify my resignation as a member of the Professional Football Strategy Council de UEFA (henceforth, PFSC), a post I held representing the European Leagues.

For this reason, I request you to communicate my resignation to UEFA and I would be grateful if you do all the necessary procedures to ensure my substitution in the PFSC.

Kind regards

Javier Tebas Medrano President of LaLiga